
 
 

 

 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive 
Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5M1 
Canada 

Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr. Advisor 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

Tel:  (519) 436-4600 x5002241 
Email:  eric.vanruymbeke@enbridge.com 
            EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  

January 9, 2023            
BY RESS AND EMAIL 

Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
       Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File: EB-2022-0247 
       Scarborough Subway Expansion (Kennedy) Project 

 Updated Exhibit (A-2-1 Attachment 1) 
              
 
Further to the Application and Evidence filed by Enbridge Gas on December 7, 2022 for 
the above noted proceeding, enclosed please find the following updated exhibit. 
 

• Exhibit A, Tab 2, Schedule 1, Attachment 1 – Project Map 
 
The above noted exhibit has been filed electronically through the OEB’s RESS. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eric VanRuymbeke 
Sr. Advisor – Leave to Construct Applications 
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